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June 2025 

Regular Council Meeting Highlights May 21, 2025 
 Official Administrator Doug Lagore passed the Master Rate Bylaw No. 517-24, having amended utility 

rates, with the removal of the flat fees. Flat water fee for 1st 10 m3—$25.00 and flat wastewater fee for 
first 10 m3—$15.00 will be removed. Residents will be charged based on total usage. The consumption fee 
will be $4 per cubic for water & $2.25 per cubic for waste water, amended the  extra solid waste bin fees 
being $10 / bin per month. These changes will be implemented for the June billing cycle. 

 Official Administrator  Doug Lagore approved the auditors recommendations for the transferring of 
$351,002 from capital reserve to unrestricted reserve. 

 Official Administrator Doug Lagore: Regrettably, we will be unable to attend the graduation event. We 
send our heartfelt congratulations to the graduating class. This is a significant milestone, and we hope the 
celebration is joyful and memorable occasion for all involved.  

 Official Administrator Doug Lagore approved the Cremona staff to form a committee to assist in organiz-
ing the 2025 Canada Day parade.  

 Official Administrator Doug Lagore has approved the CAO to request a temporary road closure of High-
way 580 for the Canada Day Parade, scheduled for July 1, 2025, from 10:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m.  

ALL Council meetings are being advertised on the village’s website (cremona.ca) according to the 
MGA. 

Tax Notices 

Your 2025 Property Tax  

Notices Have been mailed out. 

Taxes are due by June 30, 2025. 

Please watch for them and  

contact the Village office if you 

have any questions. 

403-637-3762 

If you can’t fly then run, if you can’t run then walk, if you can’t walk then crawl, but whatever you 

do you have to keep moving— Martin Luther King Jr. 

The Canada Day Parade will be go-
ing ahead. If you would like to vol-
unteer or participate please contact 
the Village office at 403-637-3762. 
Watch your mailbox for further in-
formation on the day’s festivities. 



 

IT’S GREEN BIN 

SEASON 

AGAIN! 
Your Cremona compost season started  

April 9, 2025.  

This waste will be collected every other 

week. On the same day as your black bin. 

If you have any questions about the 

Village waste bin program, please feel free 

to contact the Village office at 403-637-

3762. 

Next Regular Council Meeting 

June 17, 2025 

Meeting starts at 7:00pm. 

Join us for coffee at 6:30pm. 

NEW OFFICE HOURS 

MONDAY—CLOSED 

TUESDAY—9 AM—4 PM 

WEDNESDAY— 9 AM— 4 PM 

THURSDAY—9 AM—4 PM 

FRIDAY— CLOSED 

CLOSED ON WEEKENDS  

   JUST A REMINDER THAT THE WATER AT THE 

TRAILER DUMP / SANI STATION IS POSTED AS 

NOT POTABLE 

If you need to fill your camper we suggest you fill 

it at home and please don’t suggest to  

visitors that they fill their RV there. 

THE VILLAGE OF CREMONA OFFICE 

WILL BE CLOSED ON TUESDAY 

JULY 1ST, 2025 

FOR  

CANADA DAY 


